
Brian Roberts 
1 S. Van Ness Ave. Floor 2 

San Francisco, CA 94103 
Brian.roberts@sfgov.org 

   

 

 
Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board  
Board of Supervisors  
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244  
San Francisco, CA 94102  
 
Re: Oracle Participation Agreement 
 
Dear Ms. Calvillo:  
 
Attached please find electronic copies of the proposed Resolution for the Board of Supervisors 
approval, which authorizing participation in programs to provide customer feedback on Oracle 
America, Inc. software products and granting license to use City’s feedback.  
 
The following is a list of accompanying documents: 
Proposed Resolution 
Customer Participation Confidentiality Agreement  
 
  
The following person may be contacted regarding this matter:  
Brian Roberts, Policy Analyst 
Brian.roberts@sfgov.org 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Linda Gerull 
City CIO, Executive Director 
Department of Technology 
 

 


